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May “6, 1966z

Mr., R, L. Stamets

0il Conservation Commission
207 Carper Building
Artesia, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Stamets:

The well description refered to in your letter of May

5 was correct but the well number was wrong. It should
have been Burch B, Well No. 10. Apparently a typograph-
ical error.

Is this the reason that none of the allowable changes
requested on our C-127 dated April 14, were reflected
in your schedule for May?

Very truly yours,
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= Harold Hannah
Production Clerk



